SOCIETY HILL RESIDENT NEWSLETTER November 3, 1975

All members of the Society Hill Civic Association and of the Washington Square East Project Area Committee are invited to attend a meeting at the Visitor's Center of Independence National Historical Park, 3rd and Chestnut Streets, at 7:45 p.m., Tuesday, November 11, 1975.

This should be a very special occasion. With the cooperation of Mr. Hobart Cawood and his staff, the Park Service
will give a private showing to the memberships of the acclaimed
film "Independence" at the beginning of the evening. The film
will start promptly at 8:00 p.m. Everyone must be in his seat
by that time. Please arrive early and enter through the entrance
on the Chestnut Street side.

Following the film, we will take up two matters of great importance to the entire neighborhood: (1) Plans developed by Philadelphia '76, and now under consideration by the City Planning Commission, to put bus shelters, benches, and bike racks throughout our area, parking and other Bicentennial matters; and (2) a proposal by the A & P to expand its operation into the parking lot on 5th Street.

The meeting will end at 10:00 p.m. sharp.

We look forward to seeing you at what should be an entertaining and important event.